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Freedom of Information request reference number: FOIA4158.1   

Date of response: 30 January 2019 
 
Request and Response: 

Thank you for your request regarding London Fire Brigade (LFB) legal costs associated with the Grenfell 
Tower Inquiry. 
 
In response I would like to draw your attention to the London datatstore where we list all LFB payments made 
over £250 dating back to 2016/17. In order to return the required financial information you will need to 
filter/search the department column for ‘Grenfell Investigation Legal Costs’. This includes costs associated 
with an in-house team of document reviewers, solicitors and counsel and e-discovery consultants.  

I trust you will find the information available of use. Should you have any further questions do let me know. 

 

https://data.london.gov.uk/dataset/lfb-payments-over-f250---2018-19
https://data.london.gov.uk/dataset/lfb-payments-over-f250---2018-19
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